
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: BDMI/NOTICE/24-25/12 Date: 24.10.2024 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Kindly note that the classes will be suspended on 25th October,2024 

(Friday) due to cyclone Dana. 

 

Normal classes will be held on 26th October,2024(Saturday) for 

Standard VI-XII . 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

B.D.M.International 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


